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 REF: CBOA/GS LTR/JUN/2022                                             30th June, 2022 

 
 

Dear Canpals, 
 
 
I am extremely happy to announce that Smt M Vinny Martis will be 
taking over as the Circle Liaison for our Mumbai Circle, with effect 
from 01st July 2022. 
 
I am sure that, our new Circle Liaison Smt M Vinny Martis will execute 
her duties as CCO, Mumbai with utmost dedication and commitment. 
 
I wish Smt M Vinny Martis all the best for her new role as Circle Liaison 
and wish her well in all his future endeavours. 
 
I also request all the Central Committee members and the Regional 
Committee members of Mumbai Circle to support and guide the CCO in 
all her actions for the betterment of our beloved organization. 
 
 

 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
RAVI KUMAR K 
General Secretary 
 

THE CANARA BANK OFFICERS' ASSOCIATION (Regd.) 
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General Secretary Office :  
59-10-2, Gadde Gopala, Krishnaiah Street, 2nd Lane,  

Gayathri Nagar, Vijayawada – 520008  
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